
RADIO STATION WSVS
SENECA VOCATIONAL HIGH SCHOOL

666 East Delevan Avenue
Buffalo , N. y.

November
Eighth
1935

Dear Sir :

We are in receipt of your letter of October 3 , 1935
requesting for verification of reception of our frequency measur-
ing program of Wednesday morning , October 2 , I935.

We find that your report checks with our program log
for. the above mentioned transmission .

We appreciate your interest in giving us such a complete
report on the reception of our program.

Our Federal. Communication Frequency checking program
schedule requires us to be on the air the first Wednesday morning
of the month at 3:30 A.M. until 3:50 A.M. E.S.T.

Hoping to here from you again , and wishing yuu the
best in DX, II am

Very truly yours,

Artdr'Ajr.

Paul J. Doddridge
iadio operator WSVS


